
Week 43

Thank you for a wonderful celebration 
week and donating the food items. 

We have loved each and every day 
being part of the children’s play, 

learning and development.

It seems we’ve just begun and now we 
are done, this year has been so 

much fun with 
Brambles Pre-school class, 

Class of 2021. 

Brambles staff

Week 43
19th-22nd July

Celebration Week

Summer Holidays
26th July – 2nd September

Home Learning: Have a 

happy and safe summer break making 
memories

Friday 23rd July
Beep, honk, stop and wave 
leavers drive by parade.  

Decorate your car and pull up 
outside Brambles between 10-
11:30am to collect curb side 

treats and gifts. If coming on 
foot/bike come at the end 

please.

From all the staff at 
Brambles Pre-school, thank 
you for all the lovely cards, 

gifts and kind words.

Brambles@brampton.cambs.sch.uk

01480 375063 
option 2

Brambles

Topic: ‘Summer’  Main Texts: ‘Pete the cat: rocking in my school 
shoes’

We have enjoyed popping over to the reception wing 
for the past two weeks and instead of being in our key 
work groups we have been in our new classes.

We have sung our leavers songs and enjoyed starting 
school stories and sharing our thoughts about going 
next door in September.  Reception here we come, we 
know we’ll have lots of fun!


